
G.PULLA REDDY ENGINEERING COLLEGE (Autonomous):: KURNOOL 

CIRCULAR  

Date: 19.09.2020 

            Our college is  one of the test centres for conducting the Grama Sachivalayam 
Examinations  of Govt of A.P.   on  21st & 22nd September, 2020. 

            In view of this the college will remain closed on 21st and 22nd September, 2020.  

            However, faculty shall handle the ONLINE classes on 21st and 22nd September 2020 from 
their home.  

            Also, faculty and staff drafted for the examination work and other duties on the above 
days are required to attend the college without fail. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

Copy to Heads of depts... for circulation among the faculty and staff of their  depts 
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